

NR_key_name: 6E4801CD34D7E7478525666A004E867D
SendTo: CN=Laura Denk/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Jerrie Olson/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 08/24/1998
DisplayDate_Time: 10:27:27 AM
ComposedDate: 08/24/1998
ComposedDate_Time: 10:17:42 AM
Subject: Board meetings
The FR notice on the September 8-9 board meetings has to go on August 27. The notice for the September 14 meeting has to go on September 2. So the Board needs to decide at this meeting whether to notice open meetings, and what time, for these next two meetings. Since these notices are due only 3 days apart, I will ask Ron's legal opinion whether or not we can put both in one notice.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: